

Nisa's picnic (part 4)

Nisa took her sister for a walk to find the frogs. ¹They walked up a path in the jungle to a small open area. Nisa stopped and listened. "See," ²she said to her sister. "The frogs are nearby. I can hear them croaking." The two girls looked up and saw a frog sitting on the trunk of a tree next to the path. "I think the frog is saying thank you for picking up your rubbish," said Nisa's sister. "Yes," said Nisa. "So do I." The girls walked back down the path. There was a small stream running next to the path. Sitting on a rock next to the stream was another frog. As Nisa and her sister walked past, ³it lifted its back leg and waved. "Look!" said Nisa. "This frog is waving goodbye and saying thank you for looking after our habitat." The girls heard a car horn and hurried back to the car. Their father was waiting for them. It was time to go home.

Section A. Identify who/what these pronouns refer to.

1. They = _____

2. She = _____

3. It = _____

Section B. Choose the correct answer.

4. Where did Nisa and her sister go for their walk?

5. What did they see on the trunk of a tree next to the path?

6. What did the second frog do when the sisters walked past it?

7. Who was waiting for them in the car?

Grammar exercise. Choose the correct pronoun.

1. That is Harris. _____ is my cousin.
2. Sally didn't come last night. _____ was not feeling well.
3. The children are in their room. _____ are watching TV.
4. Where is my bag? I put _____ here an hour ago.
5. Farid and his brother are in Tutong now. _____ stay at their uncle's house.
6. My father is a teacher. _____ works at Sekolah Rendah Jerudong.
7. The old woman is sitting alone under the tree. _____ is crying.
8. My father bought a new car. _____ is expensive.